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Dear Parents/carers,  

We would like to give a warm welcome to the new child and family that have recently joined Mersea class: 

Annais Blackman. 

The children have been busy planting potatoes and taking care of 

them by watering the plants regularly. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Whole school Careers Week:  

Mersea class were involved  in completing Careers Week. During the week they had  

the opportunity to explore lots of different professions such as builders, farmers, bus drivers and vets. They par-

ticipated in  role play as all of these professions. As you can see in these beautiful photos the children showed 

great involvement and enjoyment. 

Mersea Class have been developing their communication skills through imaginative and 

creative play. 

 

 

 

 

Coming up in Mersea Class: 

12th of July— Sports Day.  

Venue: Clock Tower park.  

Time: 9.45am  

We will head over to the Clock Tower park 

once we have registered the children. If you 

are able to we would like you to walk over 

with us from school. For more details please 

talk to Rosemarie, Maria, Natalie or Laura.  

Just a reminder that the morning session is 

from 8.45 - 11.45.  The afternoon session is 

from 12.45 to 15.45. Please try your best to 

bring and collect the children on time to 

support their usual routines. If you are run-

ning late please call the office to let us 

know. Thank you. 

Me too. 

As the weather has become hotter can we re-

mind you to bring sun screen, hats and a change 

of clothes appropriate for the weather. As some 

of you bring in your own water bottles please 

can we remind you to please only have water in 

them . 

 

             Henry tells Brian. 

I make a 

house. 

Tommy 
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This week in Reception: 
 This half term is well under way and Reception children have been really 
enjoying learning about their new topic ‘Transport’. 
 
This week Reception  children are reading the story ‘Mr Gumpy’s Outing’ 
One day Mr Gumpy decides to take a trip along the river in his boat but the 
children, the rabbit, the cat, the pig and lots more friends decide to join 
him. Everyone's having a lovely time until the animals start kicking, 
bleating, hopping and flapping and the boat starts to rock. Children have 
enjoyed acting out the story with props and painting different forms of 
transport. 
 
Last week children read the story ‘The Train Ride’. A little girl and her moth-
er board the train in town and set off on a journey through the countryside. 
As they travel, the girl looks out of the window, asking, "What shall I see? 
What shall I see?" And what does she see? Sheep, cows, horses and much 
more! They loved making trains with different materials and sequencing 
the story. 
 
Reception children visited  ‘The  Transport Museum’.  London Transport 
Museum encourages children to engage with the past, present and future of 
London’s transport. Thank you to parents who came along and joined in all 
the fun with us. 
 
Please remember to make sure that your child always has spare clothes on 
their peg as we are doing lots of fun and messy activities. 

 

Coming up in Reception 

Sports Day at the Clock Tower– 
Wednesday 12th July 2017-9.45am 
-12.30pm-picnic lunch together 
after the races. We will head over 
to the Clock Tower park once we 
have registered the children. Feel 
free to walk over with us from 
school or if you prefer you can 
meet us over there. 

Parliament Hill/Hampstead 
Heath—Tuesday 18th July 2017 -
All day 

Spare clothes — We would be very 
grateful for any spare clothes for 
Reception such as tops, leggings, 
socks etc. Thank you. 

“I found doubles.” 


